To Our YES! Day Volunteers,

Thank You!
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Now that the school year is over and we can catch our breath, we want to
take a moment to thank all of our amazing YES! volunteers who showed
up and made these days such a success.

It’s hard to believe that in our first full year of offering the YES! program we
visited 12 schools in NEPA and reached more than 2,800 middle school
students and we could not have done it without YOU! As you know, this
program relies on corporate and community volunteers to deliver the
lessons, and to reach 2,800 students it took A LOT of dedicated volunteers.

We are incredibly grateful for your time and commitment to these
students. Our success is your success!

We are in the process of scheduling YES! Days at returning and new schools
and hope to bring the program to 18-20 districts in the upcoming school
year. We sincerely hope you will return as a volunteer and to increase the
number of students impacted by the program, we are also looking for new
recruits!

To that end, we're asking you to join us in engaging new
volunteers by thinking about those people in your company,
organization, or circle of friends who might enjoy working
with students as a YES! Volunteer.

Be sure to check outthis video, created by Victoria Kozlek, an 8th grade
Computer Science teacher at Hazleton Area’s Valley Middle School, that
provides insight into a typical YES! Day. Feel free to share the video with
any potential volunteers!

You can refer any interested candidates to contact us via email

(info.janepa@ja.org), give us a call (570-602-3600), or fill out theYES! Day
Volunteer sign-up form and we'll contact them with more information.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6wvAAFX-xOw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6wvAAFX-xOw
mailto:info.janepa@ja.org
https://forms.gle/JyYX4V7jp3izXDfU6
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=juniorachievement&nav=a7712931-2c04-47b4-85df-a61e0e0bfb0a

We hope you have a restful and enjoyable summer and we look forward to
seeing you at another YES! Day this coming school year.

Gratefully,
The JANEPA Team
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